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PUCO 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Subject: OPSB Case #16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Members of PUCO, 

I am opposed to Duke Energy's proposed central corridor gas 
pipeline extension project. As a taxpayer of Cincinnati/Hamilton 
County, I believe such a pipeline through any populated areas such 
as those proposed would pose a dangerous risk to residents and 
businesses. 

Please stop this project from going ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Anita PhillipS 
10901 Reed Hartman Highway 
Blue Ash, OH 45242 
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